
REPORT 

CITY OF HARTSVILLE, SOUTH CAROLINA 

COUNCIL AFRICAN-AMERICAN CEMETERY COMMITTEE 

TUESDAY, AUGUST 27, 2019 AT 3:00PM 

COUNCIL CHAMBERS – CITY HALL – 100 EAST CAROLINA AVENUE 

 

PURSUANT TO FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT SC CODE 30-4-80: WRITTEN NOTICE WAS DELIVERED 

TO THE PRESS BY EMAIL ON FRIDAY, August 23, 2019 AND DULY POSTED AT CITY HALL LOCATED AT 100 

E. CAROLINA AVE. 

Committee Members Present: Tre Gammage, Chair, Johnny Andrews, Mayor Pro-Tem 

Guests Present: Adlena Graham, Jennifer Heusel, Ruth Segars, Alisha Dundy 

Staff Present: Alisha Belk 

 

The following matters were discussed: 

1. Volunteer Letter 

a) Tre sent out the volunteer/donation letter to 10 people and had a goal of at least 20 people.  

They were sent out to F3, Hartsville Middle, Rotary Club, Kiwanis Club, Chris Morgan, 

Enactus Team at Coker College, Governors School and Back to the Future club and he could 

not recall the others he could not recall.     

b) Discussed others that they might could send the letter out to: Boys Scout troop, Cub Scout 

troop, One Church, Presbyterian Church, New Hopewell. 

2.  Saturday Clean Up 

a) Group will continue to seek volunteers from civic groups, schools and local churches in the 

area.  Next clean-up will be September 14th @ 8am. 

b) Group raised the question about what the contract with Arborworks covered so that they 

weren’t both working on the same thing.   

3.  Historic Registry Update 

a) Jennifer continuing to work on the registry application. 

b) Reviewed questions on the application that she needed more information on. 

 

 

The next meeting will be held Tuesday, September 24, 2019 at 3pm in the City Hall Council Chambers. 

 

Councilman Gammage closed the meeting at 4:02pm. 

 

This is our report and recommendations to the full council. 

 

 

 

______________________________________                                                          _____________________ 

Tre Gammage, Chair                   Date 

 


